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Notice

West Island Line Project - Night Work at Pokfulam Road (Near The
University of Hong Kong Haking Wong Building)

To facilitate the construction of the West Island Line Hong Kong University
Station, a temporary footbridge connecting Pok Fu Lam Road and the Haking
Wong Building will be constructed and the existing grand staircase at Haking
Wong Building will be demolished. As the project requires the use of the
comparatively large construction machineries, some works will be carried out at

night time from 15 June 2010 to 5 July 2010 in order to minimise the traffic
disruption.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, please rest assured that the
Corporation will closely monitor the construction works so as to minimise the
disturbance to the community. For enquires, please contact our contractor
Gammon Nishimatsu Wil JV at 9540 2578,

Youts sincerely
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